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Welcome back 

We just wanted to welcome you all back to 

Pre-School. All children have returned and 

settled in well and are getting used to our new 

routines. We would like to wish a warm 

welcome to our new children and their family.  

 

What we’ve been up to 

Our theme for this half term is ‘All about me’. 

So far we have looked at our face’s and bodies 

and talked about what is the same and what is 

different about each other. We have made 

some lovely artwork where an adult cut a 

picture of them into pieces and they had to put 

their body back together again. These will be 

displayed above the coat pegs shortly. We 

have also looked at our houses and the 

children have been telling us who lives in their 

house. We have also been enjoying playing 

with our resources again.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tapestry  

Tapestry is about to have a new look soon. We 

are unsure when this will fully happen but we 

just wanted to give you a warning.  

Just a reminder that you are able to add your 

own pictures to Tapestry. We’d love to see 

what you get up to outside of Pre-School! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weather                                                                                                              

As the weather is now changing, please make 

sure that your child comes to Pre School with 

the appropriate clothing and footwear.   
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Spare Clothes 

We are very short on spare girls tops & 

trousers and boys trousers. If you have any 

that you no longer need and would like to 

donate we would be greatful.  

 

 

 

 

 

Gate 

When entering / leaving pre-school please 

make sure that you shut the gate behind you 

as this is a safety risk. It is also for us to know 

who is on site. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OCTOBER 2025 

Tues 7th – Open evening for 

prospective new Reception parents in 

September 2026 @ 5.00pm  

Thurs 16th – Individual and sibling 

school photos  

Fri 24th - Break up for half term 

 


